
Federal Ministry of Health  

The Global Fund 

To Fight AIDS, Tuberculosis and Malaria  

Request for Proposal (RFP) for Engagement of Private Sector Players for Warehousing 

and Distribution of Health Products Belonging to Federal Ministry of Health (HIV, 

Malaria, TB, and RH Programme)  

The Global Fund and the Nigerian Federal Ministry of Health’s Department of Food and Drugs 

Services have issued a Request for proposal (RFP). The RFP provides the background and 

outlines the Chain Integration Project (NSCIP), which is part of the National Products Supply 

Chain Management Programme (NPSCMP) of the FMO. 

The Global Fund and the Federal Ministry of Health invites proposals from qualified 

organizations based on the terms and conditions set forth in this RFP. 

Interested bidders will be expected to submit proposals for 
 Long haul of dry and temperature-sensitive health product from National level central medical 

stores in Lagos and Abuja to the zonal hubs at Calabar and Sokoto. 

 The warehousing of dry and temperature-sensitive health products at the Sokoto and Calabar 

zonal warehouses 

 And the distribution of these health products from the Zonal warehouses in Sokoto and Calabar 

zonal warehouses to 7,439 health facilities in 11 states (Sokoto, Katsina, Kano, Jigawa, 

Zamfara and Kebbi, Abia, Akwa Ibom, Bayelsa, Cross River and Rivers). 

To download the electronic copy of the request for proposal or obtain detail information on 

this request, follow link on the Global Fund website stated below: 

http://www.theglobalfund.org/en/business/ 

Important Notes: 

Closing date for submission of prequalification requirements: 14th October, 2016 

Closing date for submission of technical and cost proposals:  3rd November, 2016 

 

http://www.theglobalfund.org/

